

GEORGE WASHINGTON HIGH SCHOOL 701 BROAD STREET DANVILLE, VA 24541

Office of the Adminstration

(434) 799-6410 - PHONE

(434) 799-5251 - FAX

Dear Eagles Fans

As you know, we are undergoing an unprecedented facilities upgrade at George Washington High School, including our new 2,500 seat gymnasium. Due to construction, our Eagles Boys and Girls basketball teams will be hosting their games at O.T. Bonner Middle School this season.

Bonner's gym has a much smaller capacity than GW's gym, and the total number of people is limited to 480. This includes the teams, cheerleaders, game workers, security, concessions workers, administration, and spectators.

In order to avoid any issues with occupancy, the number of fans that can attend the game will be reduced, and tickets will only be available for purchase online via GoFan prior to the game.

There will be no tickets sold at the door. All fans will need to purchase their tickets online prior to the start of the game.

Tickets for each game will be made available for purchase three days prior to the game. They will be available until 4 p.m. on the day of the game or until they sell out. We encourage fans to buy their tickets early.

We understand that this is not easy for some of our fans, and that is why we are offering to assist you. If you need to purchase tickets to a game, you can come to the GW office, and we will help you navigate through the process. **The GoFan process is a credit or debit card only option.**

Tickets will be available on the GoFan website: https://gofan.co/app/school/VA7519.

Thank you for your understanding.

Reyhan Deskins

Principal

George Washington High School